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Friday 13th October 

Re: Harvest Assembly 

Dear parents / carers,  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are delighted to inform you that on Monday 23rd October, Perry Hall 
will be holding our annual Harvest Celebrations, including an assembly for KS1 and KS2, in collaboration with 
Reverand Tom Fish from St Alban's Church. This assembly is a wonderful opportunity for our students to 
develop their understanding of the importance of giving and sharing, particularly during the harvest season. 

As part of this event, we kindly request your support in making our harvest collection a success. We ask that 
each child brings in tinned and fresh food items to donate to the St Alban's Food Bank. This initiative not only 
encourages empathy and compassion amongst our students, but also offers practical help to those in our 
community who are most in need. 

To ensure a variety of food items are collected, we would be delighted to accept donations of the following: 

• Tinned vegetables, such as sweetcorn, peas, and carrots 

• Tinned fruit, including apples, peaches, and pears 

• Long-lasting products such as pasta, rice, and cereal 

• Non-perishable items like tinned soup, beans, and fish 

• Fresh produce, such as potatoes, onions, and apples (please ensure they are in good condition and 
within their best-before date) 

•  
Donations will be collected from each class from Wednesday 18th October onwards (with fresh produce sent 
in on the day of the assembly please to ensure they do not perish). All food items will be displayed during the 
Harvest Assembly before being donated to the St Alban's Food Bank later that day. We kindly request that 
you support your child in bringing their donations to school no later than Monday 23rd October.  

We greatly appreciate your continued support in helping our students learn and understand the importance 
of kindness, generosity, and community involvement. By participating in this food collection, we can 
collectively make a positive impact on the lives of those less fortunate in our local area. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Harvest Assembly or the food collection, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. We are always here to provide assistance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Kind regards, 

Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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